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28th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Primary 7 Sponsored Walk – Leavers Funds 
 

Primary 7 are hoping to raise £300 to pay for our yearbooks. To raise these funds, we are going to 
be completing a sponsored walk to Kildoon Hill and back. If there are any extra funds they will be 
put towards décor & treats for our Leavers’ Celebration at the end of May. 
 
We will be completing the walk on Monday 9th May 2022, leaving Gardenrose at 9am sharp and 
arriving back at some point in the afternoon before 3pm. 
 
Pupils are required to bring a snack, water, packed lunch and suitable clothing and footwear. It is 
advisable to bring layers that can be removed or added if needed to keep up with the ever-
changing Scottish weather! 
 
If you would like to donate to our sponsored walk please send your donation with your child or 
hand in to the school office by Friday 13th May to allow us to order the books in time for them to be 
delivered before the end of term.  
 
Please return the permission slip below to Miss Caldwell by Friday 6th May if you are happy for 
your child to participate. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Caldwell 
P6/7 Class Teacher 
 
 

 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 
 
 
 
I agree to my child participating in the P7 Sponsored Walk to Kildoon Hill on 9th May 2022.  
 
 
 
 
I am available to be a parent helper.  
 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ 


